Letters to Editor

1922 Talkeetna Anchorage, Alaska November 1, 1965

Dear Tundra Times Staff:

Thank you for reminding me that my subscription is due.

My parents were owners and editor of a newspaper in Idaho for over 20 years. I remember when they were able to purchase their linotype and could give up hand setting all the news. It was a big thrill I shalf always remember. I know you are just as thrilled with your updated equipment. I share it with you.

My congratulations too on the great service you are doing for Alaska by publishing the Tundra Times. While I know the main purpose for
publishing it is to encourage the Native Peoples to keep
their cultures and meet their
'problems, still it is a big service to the rest of us too, for
those problems should be the
concern of all of Alaska's citizens.

Sincerely, Mrs. Dan Herman

1120 – 11th Avenue Menomonie, Wisconsin November 1, 1965

Editor TUNDRA TIMES Box 1287

Fairbanks, Alaska

Dear Sir:

Please renew my subscription to TUNDRA TIMES for a year.

As a former Alaska resident I again say I enjoy, the paper so much, even though I expect to return there. It is my state.

Your paper, after I have read it, goes down to the Memorial Library in the city. Here we have a huge State College, with 2900 students this year. I hope some of them read the paper and learn a little more about Alaska.

Very truly yours, Gertrude Z. Hinnant